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Dear Mr. Lid,

I am a resident of Los Angeles, CA, and I'd like to show my support for Council File 18-0538—which would ban the sale 
and manufacture of fur products in Los Angeles.

Some people are not aware of the cruelty to animals involved in the making of fur products-- extreme and filthy 
confinement, anal electrocution, beating and bludgeoning to death, being abused by workers, and sometimes even being 
skinned alive-- the list goes on and it is unimaginable for any living creature to have to endure... and certainly not for the 
sake of fashion!

Not to mention, there are amazing faux fur products available now-- there is no reason for this to still be happening in 
2018 when we have come so far in technology.

Los Angeles is the trend-setter of newer and better ways of living. It has always been at the forefront of advancement, 
and I'd like nothing more than to see it ban the barbaric tradition of selling and manufacturing fur!

Thank you very much,

Alexis Altrichter 
911 S Dunsmuir Ave 
Los Angeles, CA 90036
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